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Hello,

In regard to LC19:

As a resident of Douglas County, I am extremely concerned about the sluggish development
of meaningful Climate legislation. | support strong cap and invest policy measures, with 100%
Commitment to achieving carbon neutrality/net zero carbon emissions by 2050. We need to
take a definitive and marked approach to course-correcting the Global Climate Crisis
immediately. Please put Oregon's future first and enact strong measures to support a green
future.

Sarjé Haynes
541-375-0729
Chair of the Southwestern Oregon Chapter of Climate Reality Project



